Ref. No.: MCHI/SEC/11-12/196
February 20, 2012
To,
Shri Vimal Shah
Shri Dharmesh Jain
Shri Mayur Shah
Shri Nayan Shah
Shri Deepak Goradia

Dear Friends,

Please find attached herewith a mail addressed to our President Shri Paras Gundecha
received from NAR-INDIA 2012 dt. Feb. 18, 2012 regarding 4th NAR-INDIA

Convention.

NAR has requested MCHI to discuss the opportunity for forging strategic alliance for
the 4th NAR-INDIA National Convention to be held in Mumbai on June 23rd and 24th,
2012.

I have invited their team to MCHI Office, Tomorrow - February 21, 2012 at 5.30 pm to

discuss the alliance.

I appreciate, if you could join this meeting positively.
Thanking you,

Best Regards,

For Maharashtra Chamber of Housing Industry
Sd/-

Boman Irani

Hon. Secretary

Cc to:
Shri Paras Gundecha



